
Dear Dr. Mu.sser: -

Dr. J. H. Musser 
CV5 14. 11/814.5 

(Typewritten) 

1909 Chestnut St., 

Phila., Jan. 16, 1888 

Dr. Osler tells me that Dr. Dercum and I are to have January 18th and 25th 
We were to receive one lecture from his course and one from yours, but he says 
that both a~e to come off your course because you owe him one lecture. Please 
let me know if this is correct and satisfactory. I write so that there may be 
no misunderstanding. 

Yours very truly, 

Chas. H. Mills. 


